
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2/20/2024 2:47:33 PM
Subject: M&C Event Invitation: Rescheduled Public Safety Canada Press Conference (Feb. 22, 2024)

Dear Mayor and Council,

As you may recall, an announcement with Public Safety Canada related to the Building Safer Communities Fund has been postponed several times due to weather and 
scheduling conflicts. It recently came to our attention that you may not have received an invitation from Public Safety Canada to the rescheduled press conference on Thursday, 
February 22, from 12:30 PM to 1:30 PM in the City Hall Media Centre.

The press conference will announce funding for the Building Safer Communities Program – Youth Safety and Violence Prevention Strategy, which you approved last fall. You can 
find more information about this at https://vancouver.ca/news-calendar/vsvps-approved-nov-2023.aspx.

Speakers include: 
· The Honourable Harjit S. Sajjan
· Mayor Ken Sim
· Kathy Do, Youth Services Coordinator with the South Vancouver Neighbourhood House
· Arshia Akhgari, Youth Community Developer with the City of Vancouver Building Safer Communities Program

Date: Thursday, February 22, 2024
Time: 12:30 PM – 1:30 PM
Address:             City Hall Media Centre

Best, 
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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